
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/6/2013 2:44:53 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: One Class Out 

Liza 

I absolutely know you have been dealing with many urgent issues in the past few weeks. 

Just want to remind you that the one class out question lingers. 

Happy to talk if that would be helpful - just call Jane. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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